Email Acknowledging Registration for a Course

Dear Mr. Beans,

Thank you for your recent registration for our 2013 Basic Leadership Course. This email confirms our receipt of your registration fee and bio-data form.

The course will run for three (3) weeks from Monday to Friday, starting from June 3, 2013, and the venue will be Alpha Cathedral. Each session will last two (2) hours, and we shall have just three (3) sessions every day. So, every registrant is expected to resume daily by 8:00 A.M. for the three (3) weeks of the training. Please visit our website – http://afrimash.com/- for further information.

We look forward to seeing you at Alpha Cathedral. Do not hesitate to mail me at any time should you have any question.

Best regards,

Ayo Oyedotun

Heas, Administration

Anthony Robbins Institute
